
 

 

 

 

Scarborough Subway Extension Construction Notice 
 

 
 

 
 

Lane closures near Nugget Avenue and McCowan Road 
 

Schedule:  
April 7 – end of June, 2025 
 
Timing:  

• 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. weekdays on Nugget Avenue  

• 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. weekdays on McCowan Road 
 

Note: The information provided in this notice is subject to change; work may be delayed due to 

weather and other unforeseen circumstances  

 
 
  



 

 
  

Contact Us: 

  Write or call us at: ScarboroughSubwayExtension@metrolinx.com or 416 202 7900 
  Find us on Twitter, Instagram, and Facebook: @ scarbsubwayext 
  Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/ScarboroughSubway 

Disponible en français sur demande. Si vous êtes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un courriel à ScarboroughSubwayExtension@metrolinx.com. 

 

What is Happening 

• To prepare for construction of the Scarborough Subway Extension, telecommunication and 

hydro lines are being relocated in the area of Nugget Avenue and McCowan Road.  

What to Expect 

• Work will be completed using a phased approach to maintain flow of traffic and public and 

worker safety. Not all lane restrictions and work areas will be present at any given time.  

• Throughout the project, when required, sidewalks may be rerouted. Wayfinding signage 

and cement barriers will be utilized to safely guide pedestrians and traffic around the work 

area.  

• The ability to turn east or west onto Nugget Avenue from northbound McCowan Road may 

occasionally be affected throughout this period. 

• Where possible, traffic lanes and pedestrian walkways will be reinstated at the end of each 

work shift. 

• Flaggers and paid duty police officers will control traffic as needed. 

• All bus stops in the area will remain in use. 

• A phased approach to the work will ensure access to residences and businesses will be 

maintained throughout. 

• Nearby residents and businesses may hear construction activity noise. 

About the Project 

• A nearly eight-kilometre subway extension will extend Line 2 farther into Scarborough.  

• Three new stops will have connections to up to six other transit options including TTC buses, 

GO train, GO buses, Line 5 Eglinton, Durham Region Transit, and the proposed Sheppard 

Extension.  

• The extension will accommodate up to 105,000 daily boardings and put 34,000 more jobs 

within walking distance to rapid transit.  
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